
As a landlord in Lane County the challenges are increasing each year.  I'm committed to 

providing safe, comfortable and affordable housing for my tenants but the economic margins 

keep getting narrower and the financial risks keep increasing.   

 

I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A as it put onerous burdens on landlords. 

 

Lisa Kate 

Lane County landlord 

 

 


